
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Compact Track Loader Trade 
 
MEETING DATE: October 6, 2020 
 
BACKGROUND; 
 
The Public Works Commission has recommended the replacement of the 2020 John 
Deere 325G Compact Track Loader for a 2021 John Deere 325G Compact Track 
Loader.  This replacement is just an upgrade to the next year as the loader is the same 
make and model.  The trade-in has 340 hours (today) on the machine which equates to 
$20.55 per hour of use.  We will run the machine until December 1st if approved.  The 
machine is always under warranty with minimum maintenance to be completed.  The 
trade-in balance is $6,987.00.   
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Based on the low cost per hour of use staff recommends to trade-in the 2020 John 
Deere 325G for a 2021 John Deere 325G.   
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the quote from Frontier Ag and Turf of Cannon Falls 
for a 2021 John Deere 325G Compact Track Loader and trade-in the current 2020 John 
Deere 325G for a cost of $6,987.00. 














